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SAC COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES             

West Shore Jr. /Sr. High School 

April 12, 2018 

In attendance 

SAC Co-Chairs: Susan Orton and Carol Rosasco 

Business Representative: Bryan Price 

Parent Representatives: Marci Bratman, Paulette King-Morin, Holly McKnight,  

West Shore Student representatives: Reilly Afflerback, Sarah Paylor 

West Shore Faculty representatives: Amy Franco, Kim Strauch 

West Shore Staff representatives: Terri Friend 

West Shore Administration: Rick Fleming 

Absent: Sophia Brown, Laura Hall, David Hill, Annamae Milligan, Maureen Nixon, Lauren Novak, Jim Pustay, Jennifer Serrano, Hunter 
Tipton 

Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order by Susan Orton at 4:02 PM.  

Review/Approval of February Meeting Minutes 

The March 2018 minutes were reviewed. There was a motion to approve the minutes by Susan Orton, motion seconded by Carol 
Rosasco. The vote was all in favor; motion passed.  

Testing 

The 2017-2018 FSA tests and AP tests will be administered from April 16 through May 18, 2018.  Students will check with guidance or 
their teachers for their testing locations.  

Blue Ribbon 

Mr. Fleming received an email on April 4, 2018 from the U.S. Department of Education (DOE) announcing the DOE’s nomination of 
West Shore for National Blue Ribbon.  National Blue Ribbon Schools are public and non-public elementary, middle, and high schools 
which produce outstanding results for all students, demonstrate consistent excellence, and show progress in closing gaps in student 
achievement. West Shore will apply by the deadline on April 30, 2018.  If West Shore is selected, it will be our 3rd National Blue Ribbon.  

Facility Update 

Mr. Fleming announced West Shore will receive school wide air conditioning beginning the summer of 2018. This 3-million-dollar 
project is a chilled water system.  The cooling systems tie into the existing classroom units. Projected completion - December 2018. 

Senior Activities 

There are numerous activities for graduating seniors taking place in the last weeks of school.   
Prom - Saturday, April 14th @ Holiday Inn Viera   
Senior Project Boards - Wednesday, April 26th @ West Shore 
Grad Bash - Friday, April 27th @ Universal 
Graduation Practice - Wednesday, May 16th @ West Shore 
Graduation – Friday, May 18th @ The King Center 
 
SLC Summer Curriculum Team 

The summer SLC curriculum team will be updating each grade level’s homeroom curriculum during the week of June 4th - June 7th.  
Four teachers will work those four dates at West Shore, preparing curriculum binders for each SLC teacher.  Mr. Fleming made a 
motion to allocate $1000.00 of SAC funds to pay these teachers for their work during that week.  Holly McKnight seconded the motion.  
The vote was all in favor; motion passed. 
 
Adjournment: Motion to adjourn was made at 4:25 PM by Susan Orton, seconded by Carol Rosasco; motion passed. 
 
Next Meeting: 
Final Meeting for 2011-2018 school year:  May 3, 2018, at 4 PM in the Media Center. 


